TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR APRIL 2024
SUBMITTED BY: FRANCIS W BULL CALF

Hi all this is my April report, so for the mechanic shop they have completed 35
work orders, such as bus fuel pumps, leaf springs on a bus front end, several oil
changes, and other miscellaneous auto fixes. Also, the mechanics have brought
it to my attention that the maintenance trash truck needs replacement. They
had to get a stirring wheel assembly from a junk yard so we can get it on the
road, Reid would have to purchase this vehicle. | am in the process of trying to
replace all the garage doors, but right now | am focusing on the doors that are
down and the ones that are used the most.

So, for the office, got all bills updated, and getting all summer cleaning
supplies, and other shop supplies that will carry our departments through the
summer because our spending cut off is 4-15-2024.

As for the trip personal we had 56 trips, track & field, baseball, soft ball, tennis,
and lots of field trips. This means lots of billing lol.

So as for the disciplinary department, we had absolutely no write ups, k-12.
I’'ve got give a big shout out to Buster the bus and the disciplinary
transportation staff for doing presentations at K-5 students, also like to thank
our superintended for allowing transportation to give treats out to good
behavior students every Friday to all bus students.

So, this is my April 2024 report thanks for reading my report GOD BLESS.



